
Week 6                                           11/5/2020 

Hello everyone. 

I trust that you all are getting better and better at being good, kind, and helpful to your parents, 

siblings and friends. I trust that you enjoyed doing your fun activities with your families last week. 

This week we have more activities for you to do at home whilst we are all still locked down. 

 

This week we will continue to look at Minibeasts and think about our heroes and heroines who are 

working so hard whilst we keep safe at home. 

 

We would like you to continue with the same PE activities you have been doing. You must be getting 

incredibly good at changing for PE now. Well done. Keep up the good work.  

 

Whilst we think of the heroes who are helping us now, we would also like you to think of the heroes 

we find in the Bible.  Ask an adult to help you read the different stories about the different Bible 

heroes identified on the provided sheets before you colour them in. You can learn about at least 

one Bible hero every day this week. I hope you will find this exciting. 

 

NB. Please, remember to take photographs and keep them in your folder and to date every written 

activity. 

 

 

Please stay alert and keep praying for everyone. 


